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1. Bill Number:   HB 2344 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Head 

 

3.  Committee: Passed Both Houses 

 

4. Title: Adult protective services; referrals to local law enforcement 

 

5. Summary:  The enrolled bill removes the requirement that the adult protective services 

hotline immediately refer certain reports of alleged adult abuse, neglect, or exploitation to the 

appropriate local law-enforcement agency and removes the duty of local law-enforcement 

agencies to provide the adult protective services hotline with a preferred point of contact for 

such referrals. The bill retains the requirement for the local department of social services to 

immediately refer such reports to the appropriate local law-enforcement agency and the duty 

of local law-enforcement agencies to provide local departments of social services with a 

preferred point of contact for such referrals. 

 

6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  No 

  

7. No Fiscal Impact 

 

8. Fiscal Implications:  None 

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:   
 Department for Aging and Rehabilitative Services 

 Local Departments of Social Services 

  

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No 

  

11. Other Comments:  None 


